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[UNCLASSIFIED]
Kia ora Working Group participants

Thank you very much for your participation and
comments at the recent TCC forum, this was much
appreciated.

As noted at TCC, our next steps in the process will be
to seek further feedback on the latest draft, with
one short virtual workshop prior to the Commission
meeting.

Given there was not much time before TCC to comment on
the latest draft, we would like to seek
feedback from members on the revised draft documents
(attached) by 1 November. We would
encourage working group participants to reply all with
their feedback, to ensure that this is visible to
others.

We will send out a revised draft as soon as possible
after this date, and would like to hold a short (2-3
hour) virtual workshop during the week of 15 November.
We propose holding this on Thursday 18
November, commencing at 11.30am Pohnpei time. We hope
to then have a clean draft that can be
submitted to WCPFC for discussion.

We trust this proposed approach is acceptable for
members, but would welcome any comments or
feedback.

With kind regards

Putuh and Emma
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